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10/10/23 
20:52:54 

Brooke Taylor Bjt0404@gmail.com I have concerns about this location for a dance studio. This is a 
small area with limited parking that is already heavily 
congested due to a popular longtime gymnastics training center 
and a newer baseball training facility. Adding a dance studio 
will further complicate the parking situation. In addition, there 
are several other dance studios in close proximity to this 
location so it does not seem necessary to add another dance 
studio here. 

10/11/23  
10:54 am 

Melissa mbahleda@att.net I have concerns about the proposed dance studio going in on 
Northfield Dr. The parking lot is already busy and full every night due 
to the gymnastics center, baseball facility and work out gym. Adding a 
dance studio will create more congestion to and already packed 
parking lot between the hours of 4:30-8:30. There are also several 
other dance studios within a few miles of the proposed location 
making it un-necessary to add another. Adding a dance studio or any 
kind of after school activity/sports center would not be ideal. 

    

 


